QUALITY PROMOTION OFFICE

DCU Quality Improvement Fund

Prioritised Resource Requirements

Guidelines

Prioritised Resource Requirements should be added to the Unit’s draft Quality Improvement Plan (QuIP) after the completion of the Quality Review Process. They will not form part of the final QuIP, but they will be discussed at the meeting between Senior Management and the Unit in which the QuIP is finalised.

Prioritised Resource Requirements are funded through the University’s Quality Improvement Fund which is administered by the Quality Promotion Committee (QPC). The Quality Improvement Fund is limited, therefore funding proposals should be confined to once-off, short term projects. Proposals that contain large capital expenditure (e.g. new buildings) or long term commitments (e.g. staffing) go through the University’s Budget Committee.

The criteria taken into consideration in allocating the funds are as follows:

The project 

· makes a contribution to quality in the Unit (0.4)

· is clearly connected to the quality review process, i.e. it is formulated in the Peer Groups Report (0.2)

· makes a contribution to quality in DCU, i.e. have the potential to be beneficial beyond the realms of the Unit (0.2) 

· can be traced and tested (0.2)

Units can propose more than one project as long as the criteria are fulfilled for all of the proposed projects.

The project outline should contain, at least, the following, summarised in no more than two pages per project:

1. Name of the Unit proposing the project

2. Title of project

3. Aim of project

4. Reference to Peer Group Report

5. Expected impact on quality (of Unit and University)

6. Financial summary

